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Dear Parent 
 
 
As we enter the last half term of the academic year, I am writing to parents regarding 
special arrangements for this term and for the beginning of next. 
 
This Term 
 
Year 7 Parent Consultation Day/ Year 6 Induction Day 
 
This will take place on Tuesday 3rd July.  The school is closed to Years 7-10, unless 
students are helping with the Induction Day or have an appointment with a Year 7 Tutor.  
Work will be set for all other students to complete at home.  Year 7 reports will be sent 
home on Friday 29th June. 
 
Year 10 Parents Evening 
 
This will take place on Monday 9th July between 4 pm and 7 pm.  I expect all parents to 
attend appointments with their child’s subject teachers.  A letter containing further details 
will be sent out shortly.  Year 10 reports will be sent home on Friday 6th July. 
 
Olympic Flame 
 
In common with other local secondary schools, the Governors have decided to close the 
school at 1.30 pm on Wednesday 11th July.  This is in order to allow students and staff the 
opportunity to view the Olympic Flame with their families and also to ensure students 
living in outlying villages are able to get home on that day before road closures as well as 
having the opportunity to view the flame as it passes by their locality.   
 
Year 9 and 10 Enterprise Days 
 
These will take place during the last two weeks of term and a compulsory part of the 
work-related learning curriculum.  All students are therefore expected to attend on these 
days.   
 
Sports Morning 
 
Weather permitting, we are holding a Sports Morning on Thursday 19th July.  All students 
should attend school on that day wearing their PE kit, whether or not they are participating 
in the competition.  
 
 



 

 

 

Last day of Term 
 
The last day of term for students will be Friday 20th July. As in previous years the school will 
close at 1.30 pm after the afternoon registration and once the buses have departed.  
However, if you require the school to supervise your child until the end of the normal school 
day, 3.10 pm, please could you inform his/her Head of Year.  I would like to confirm that 
Monday 23rd July is an Inset Day and therefore students will not be expected in school. 
 
Next Term 
 
I can confirm that Monday 3rd September 2012 will be an Inset Day, and that the term will 
start for all students at 8.45 am on Tuesday 4th September 2012. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
M WARREN 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 


